
 

 

April 13, 2023  

 
Public Notice – Corporate Credit Card Policy Review   

 
At the March meeting of Central Darling Shire Council, it was resolved to put a Draft 

Corporate Credit Card Policy Review on public exhibition for comment. A further report will 

be submitted to Council to consider any submissions received and to formally adopt the draft 

Policy.  

 

Submissions will be accepted until 4pm Thursday, May 11, 2023. 

 

Submissions must be made in writing to The General Manager, Central Darling Shire 

Council, PO Box 165, Wilcannia NSW 2836 or by email to 

council@centraldarling.nsw.gov.au 

 

Submissions will not be accepted via Social Media.  

 

Documents are available on Council’s website at www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au under 

Public Notices and can be viewed at Council’s offices. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
Robert Hunt 
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER 
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